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NCBEA Electronic 
Toolkit 

 

The NCBEA Administrative 
Board is proud to 

announce its newest 
resource, NCBEA 

ELECTRONIC TOOLKIT. If 
you wish to order the 

download, the cost is $8. 
If you wish to order a 

flash drive containing the 
activities, the cost is $15, 
and it can be mailed to 

you.  
  

Check Out the Details 
Here!   

 

 

Greetings!  

What an awesome 2014 the North Central region had! State conferences 
were held in Iowa, Indiana, Michigan, Minnesota, Wisconsin, Ohio, and 
Illinois. Missouri's State Conference was held in July. Our NCBEA 
Convention was held in conjunction with Illinois in Normal, Illinois, in 
November. Many thanks to Illinois for serving as hosts to NCBEA. Such 
great opportunities for spending time with other business educators and 
for learning new technologies and skills! 
  
The National Business Education Association Annual Convention is 
quickly approaching in Chicago, Illinois, March 31-April 4, 2015, at the 
Chicago Marriott Downtown Magnificent Mile. I encourage each of you to 
attend our national convention. NCBEA's own Maurice Henderson is 
NBEA's President and will preside over the convention. NBEA is always a 
great time to make new friends and visit with old friends from all over 
the country. I know you will leave the convention feeling renewed and 
refreshed with the wonderful ideas, examples, and knowledge you will 
gain. The convention program, registration information, and 
membership renewal forms can be found at www.nbea.org and it's still 
not too late to register! 
  
Thank you for your show of professionalism through your support of 
business education with your memberships and participation in NBEA 
and your state business education associations. We all need our 
batteries recharged, and taking advantage of all our organizations have 
to offer is a great way to get recharged. 
  
Sincerely, 
Cathy Carruthers 
2014-2015 NCBEA President 

 

https://prod.campuscruiser.com/em2PageServlet?cx=u&pg=papp&tg=Email-readmail&main=1&qi=I3FpCiNTdW4gSnVsIDE5IDEzOjA3OjMwIEVEVCAyMDE1Cl90b3RhbD0xMQpmb2xkZXJJZD0zMDEyNTQ4CnNlYXJjaFBocmFzZTE9Wm5KdmJYNHlmalorZEhKMVpYNU9iM0owYUNCRFpXNTBjbUZzSUVKMWMya1w9Cl9zb3J0Qnk9cmVjZWl2ZWREYXRlCl9zb3J0T3JkZXI9MQptb2RlPWxvYWQKc3RhcnQ9MQo=&seq=5&msgId=2411437632%23LETTER.BLOCK9
https://prod.campuscruiser.com/em2PageServlet?cx=u&pg=papp&tg=Email-readmail&main=1&qi=I3FpCiNTdW4gSnVsIDE5IDEzOjA3OjMwIEVEVCAyMDE1Cl90b3RhbD0xMQpmb2xkZXJJZD0zMDEyNTQ4CnNlYXJjaFBocmFzZTE9Wm5KdmJYNHlmalorZEhKMVpYNU9iM0owYUNCRFpXNTBjbUZzSUVKMWMya1w9Cl9zb3J0Qnk9cmVjZWl2ZWREYXRlCl9zb3J0T3JkZXI9MQptb2RlPWxvYWQKc3RhcnQ9MQo=&seq=5&msgId=2411437632%23LETTER.BLOCK9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00175BbUFgslPPpacmjgWU-6emFWN5tEBPH5A-TJPD4rHqryRUqi8FOnIB9KKk3ZBeFotGg115mH3p1yPjH9KGRhptJNw_DSg5oWYecJa8SZxxEVnhjnZaJ68tf8TkrhMwinzFjKH7eIAsrgHeizWozQMgFbdDiWUh4QaMjNHhR4EAixdDYuvYfwQ==&c=FVutjf8t1FzloY86A-RQo4wPTBjMiYx_oDNgYyH1khygNvIFwhiCUQ==&ch=6zBCPK4pwIoZfWx2eVMDUBbvQr-7mvfTRsdXz9MkEtglTOZaTsszkA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00175BbUFgslPPpacmjgWU-6emFWN5tEBPH5A-TJPD4rHqryRUqi8FOnIB9KKk3ZBeF9qBZ9sS1785r9506CUzsBIc9vAXT-PFObr-VnXn3Wud9IhGM6pDvxFDeeIgn8JVfC2lz1gDN2nTbB2-_we7oZcmZDC0J5NeO9QpQCrdb86yA1u9_eRqZR8sqb0kX0ciEsvRB6_hapxu45iLlYSSOA8efg9EYtSO4ZrzVToKAizjWX-57wcTVGA==&c=FVutjf8t1FzloY86A-RQo4wPTBjMiYx_oDNgYyH1khygNvIFwhiCUQ==&ch=6zBCPK4pwIoZfWx2eVMDUBbvQr-7mvfTRsdXz9MkEtglTOZaTsszkA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00175BbUFgslPPpacmjgWU-6emFWN5tEBPH5A-TJPD4rHqryRUqi8FOnIB9KKk3ZBeF9qBZ9sS1785r9506CUzsBIc9vAXT-PFObr-VnXn3Wud9IhGM6pDvxFDeeIgn8JVfC2lz1gDN2nTbB2-_we7oZcmZDC0J5NeO9QpQCrdb86yA1u9_eRqZR8sqb0kX0ciEsvRB6_hapxu45iLlYSSOA8efg9EYtSO4ZrzVToKAizjWX-57wcTVGA==&c=FVutjf8t1FzloY86A-RQo4wPTBjMiYx_oDNgYyH1khygNvIFwhiCUQ==&ch=6zBCPK4pwIoZfWx2eVMDUBbvQr-7mvfTRsdXz9MkEtglTOZaTsszkA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00175BbUFgslPPpacmjgWU-6emFWN5tEBPH5A-TJPD4rHqryRUqi8FOnIB9KKk3ZBeF9yosFhu3Hi7mz4yQB3zIOSUr8byauR_LOgcODYyA_h7E2df-L1ABI4RrqfkByHgiqszV-IAGk60AJ-bV39pGyGQA6CS9nM8o&c=FVutjf8t1FzloY86A-RQo4wPTBjMiYx_oDNgYyH1khygNvIFwhiCUQ==&ch=6zBCPK4pwIoZfWx2eVMDUBbvQr-7mvfTRsdXz9MkEtglTOZaTsszkA==
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1110036203710


Renew Your NBEA 
Membership TODAY! 

 

 Is it time to renew your 
NBEA membership? Take 

advantage of the 
convenient membership 
form attached so you 

don't miss out on 
anything! 

  
NBEA Membership Form 

  
(Processing Instructions 

Included on 
Membership Form) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

2014 NCBEA Distinguished Service Award 
Winners 

The 2014 NCBEA Distinguished Service Awards were given out at the 
NCBEA convention in Normal, Illinois, on November 14, 2014 to three 
outstanding individuals: 
 
  

 
  
Deanna K. Hudgens, Outstanding Contributions to Business Education by 
a Secondary Business Teacher, Marion High School, Marion, Illinois 
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00175BbUFgslPPpacmjgWU-6emFWN5tEBPH5A-TJPD4rHqryRUqi8FOnIB9KKk3ZBeFcNsnHR0QFxnzITQlL8mgdBNTJgAfHT9nUHbCdKfMWj8Db0EyjjtKD90UTZM9llkzVQTXb2pYGPT_Ac_RxwmTlwZVc76R4L6oXh1WIx8lapLOpau_Ab3aUcRhyaV9y1mmIocIVXrleTOOhaDCx37B-wxd5d09nuohzHt9eFo8sSlRd6jAqVzbKg==&c=FVutjf8t1FzloY86A-RQo4wPTBjMiYx_oDNgYyH1khygNvIFwhiCUQ==&ch=6zBCPK4pwIoZfWx2eVMDUBbvQr-7mvfTRsdXz9MkEtglTOZaTsszkA==


  
Tina Lynn Dierkes, Outstanding Contributions to Business Education by a 
Postsecondary Business Teacher, Southwestern Illinois College, 
Belleville, Illinois  
  

 
  
Patrice C. Boyles, Outstanding Contributions to Business Education by a 
University Business Teacher, Chicago State University, Chicago, Illinois  

 
 



We hope you enjoy this edition of Regionally Speaking, the official 
newsletter of North Central Business Education Association. Look for the 
next edition in early May 2015 following the 2015 NBEA Annual 
Convention and Trade Show. 

   

Sincerely, 

   

 
Matthew White, Newsletter Editor 
North Central Business Education Association  
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